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To,
\fhe Director,

Sindh Public Procurement,

Regulatory Authority (SPPRA).

Karachi.
SUBJECT:- CANCELLATION OF TENDER 2017-18
Reference:- Your office letter No. AD(ASSMT)/SPPRA34483/2017-18/978

Karachi Dated the 09 October, 2017, received via whatapps
Network.

i

It is to inform that the bidding opening tender on 10-10-2017 for the

year 2017-18 has been cancelled due to non-hoisting on SPPRA websites.

The next date of bidding opening will be announced at an early date

and the same will be communicated to you.

A
MEDICAL SUPERINTENDENT
C.D.F HOSPITAL HYDERABAD

Copy submitted to the District Health Officer Hyderabad,
for information.
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